From: Rita Bond

Sent: Wednesday, February 5, 2025 7:07 AM
To: FS-objections-southwestern-regional-office
Subject: [External Email]Overhead lines

You don't often get email from _ Learn why this is important

[External Email]

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic;
Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

We do not want overhead lines which can cause fire if compromised and detract from the view.
Please do not do this. It is dangerous for our community.

Rita and Bruce Bond.





